
Monday July 24, 2023. 

 
Atlixco, Puebla, Mexico.   

 

Dear members of The Hahn Air Foundation and Friends, 

 

I am writing this letter to extend my heartfelt gratitude on behalf of Instituto Poblano de 

Readaptación A.C. for your trust and unwavering support in our project. Your 

partnership is invaluable to us. 

At IPODERAC we are dedicated to providing support to vulnerable children, 

adolescents, and youth in Mexico and Central America who are without parental ties. 

Our mission is to create a platform that offers educational opportunities, fosters personal 

development, and promotes social reintegration for these individuals facing 

challenging circumstances. We are deeply touched by the generosity and trust you 

have shown in investing in our cause, and we feel incredibly honored to have your 

support. 

On behalf of the entire team at IPODERAC, I want to express our sincerest appreciation. 

Your belief in our mission fuels our determination to make a significant difference in the 

lives of those we serve. We are excited and eager to welcome you to our facilities, 

where you can witness firsthand the transformative impact we are achieving together. 

Together, we can create positive change and empower these vulnerable individuals to 

thrive and reach their full potential. 

With profound gratitude and utmost respect, 

 

 

 

Paola Vivanco Tovar 

Managing Director 

IPODERAC 


